
From: Planning Liaison <planningliaison@anglianwater.co.uk> 

Sent on: Monday, October 23, 2023 3:10:54 PM 

To: Louise Burns <Louise.Burns@eastsuffolk.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Application for a permit to operate an installation - V.C Cooke Ltd, Ellough 

Road, Beccles NR34 7TQ. 

  

 
Good afternoon Louise 
  
Thank you for your email consultation for the application 23/07248/PPCAPP  
  
We have reviewed the submitted VC Cooke Drainage Layout and the applicant is not proposing a 
connecting to Anglian Water network, we would recommend that you consult the Environment 
Agency for private sewerage systems. 
  
  
  
Kind Regards 
Pre-Development Engineer 
Mobile: 07929804300 
Team: 07929 786 955 
Email: planningliaison@anglianwater.co.uk 
Website: https://www.anglianwater.co.uk/developing/planning--capacity/ 
 
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire, PE3 6WT 
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